Dear Maria,

Just received this email-

This is another example of a group not being able to get government funding.

So they go the indigenous boxer’s route to get indigenous funding.

These are the Boxing Association the official boxing body for the Olympic / Commonwealth games. 

They have tried unsuccessfully to get The QLD Boxing League to join them again to aid their funding. 

I will send it for your information to distribute at will. 
Subject: Attention Aboriginal Boxers!!!! 


Could you please display if appropriate and/or pass onto individual 
community members or families who may be interested/eligible to apply 

The Australian Institute of Sport (AIS) is looking to identify about 
30 Indigenous boxers from around Australia to be brought in for a 
camp (possibly in late Nov but more likely to be in the new year) 
where they would be put through some training and assessments with 
 the view to offering 6 with AIS Scholarships and the next best 
to be  linked to NSW and QLD Boxing Centres of Excellence (locations to 
be determined). 
Ideally the boxers need to be 16-18 years who are capable of boxing in heavier weight classes (>60kg) and have had some success in junior state/national competitions. 

The longer term focus is to train these boxers so they would be ready to compete in London for the Olympic Games in 2012. 


